
 
Give your prom dress a second chance! 

 
 

The story of the little prom dress that could…..brought to you by Cathedral High School’s Student 
Services Department. 
  
Somewhere over the rainbow skies are blue and the dreams that you dare to dream really do come 
true…….especially in the Student Services Center! 
  
This year we are offering prom dresses for students who may need or want a dress.  If you have a 
prom dress that you no longer need, don’t let it hang in the back of your closet and gather dust for 
another day.  Instead, donate it. 
 
We are collecting gently used or unused prom dresses for our Student Services Prom Closet.   Please 
drop off any dresses at Student Services or contact Kathy Saum at ksaum@gocathedral.com or call 
317-968-7372 or Angie McGruder at amcgruder@gocathedral.com or call 317-968-7301 . 
 
 



 
  
  
 
 


